
 

                                                                                                                                                       

4th May 2020 

Hi Sycamore Class 

How are you this week?  I hope you are all well and managed to do some of the 

activities we sent you from last week. 

I have been working hard planning things for you to do and looking at your work 

on Purple Mash and Doodle Maths.   I have also been planning work to do in 

school next week when I am in with the Key Workers’ children. 

Outside my dining room window I have been watching 

a pigeon building a nest for the last two weeks in a 

very small tree – not the best place for a nest.   

Today there are eggs in the nest!  I hope I get 

to see some babies soon. 
 

In the afternoons I have been 

‘fighting’ with blackberry brambles! 

Our garden has fields all around the  

edge of it and brambles have been 

growing through the fence into our 

garden for a long time.  I have spent 

many hours cutting them down and have scratches all over my arms.  It was not 

a very nice job but it looks good now.  I have also spent a long time in the spare 

bedroom sorting out paper work which is so boring but needed doing and it looks 

so good now!  When it rained last week and I didn’t fancy going out for a walk in 

the rain I made a lovely chocolate fudge cake which was yummy.  Have you been 

doing any cooking?  I have also been sewing some scrubs uniforms for our local 

doctors and nursing homes so I have been just as busy as I would be at school!    

 

I am missing you all and I hope I might see some of you next week when I am in 

school if your parents are key workers and then I can catch up with your news.  

Mrs Burch, Mrs Buckland and Mrs Cole send their love. 

 

Lots of love  

Mrs Cruickshank  x 


